LLOYDMINSTER PUBLIC SCHOOL DIVISION

October 29, 2021

NEWS RELEASE

Lloydminster Public School Division (LPSD) and Lloydminster Catholic School Division
(LCSD) have implemented an Administration Procedure regarding proof of vaccination or a
negative test for COVID-19.

Beginning in November, staff will be asked to declare their vaccination status. Staff who are not
fully vaccinated will be required to begin testing for COVID-19 and will need to submit a
declaration of their results.

Communication has been shared with staff.
LPSD and LCSD, School Administration and staff, with the support of Public Health and

Saskatchewan Health Authority, will continue to keep student and staff well-being as the top
priority.



